
Union County Juvenile Crime Prevention Council 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled monthly meeting of the Union 

County Juvenile Crime Prevention Council for Wednesday, June 12, 2024, will not be held due 

to the lack of a quorum. 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held in person on August 14, 2024, at 8:00 am in 

the Health and Human Services Conference Room at the Health and Human Services Building 

located at 2330 Concord Avenue, Monroe, NC 28110. 
 


